
 
 

 
 
 
Study

          NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT 
Lower Base Line Wastewater Pumping Station and Associated 
Forcemains Municipal Class Enviromental Assessment Study 

(PR-3505) 
Halton Region is initiating a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (MCEA) Study for the Lower Base Line 
Wastewater Pumping Station and Associated Forcemains. This project was identified in the 2011 Sustainable Halton 
Water and Wastewater Master Plan to support growth in Milton and Halton Hills. The project will identify the preferred 
site for the Lower Base Line wastewater pumping station and preferred alignment for the associated wastewater 
forcemains. 

 
Process 
This project will be carried out as a Schedule B 
MCEA study, in accordance with the 
requirements of Phases 1 and 2 of the MCEA 
process, (October 2000, amended 2007, 2011, 
2015, and 2023), which is an approved process 
under Ontario’s Environmental Assessment Act. 
Upon completion of this study, design will 
commence for all aspects of the wastewater 
pumping station and forcemains. 
 
Public Engagement 
Public and review agency consultation is a key 
element of the MCEA process and input will be 
sought throughout this study. Details regarding 
public consultation opportunities will be 
announced as the study progresses. To 
learn more about the study and consultation 
process, please visit the project webpage on 
halton.ca. 
 
Upon completion of the MCEA Study, a Project File Report will be prepared, finalized, and made publicly available for 
review and comment for a minimum of 30 days. The study will follow all legislative requirements and will include 
consultation with key stakeholders, including the public, Local Municipalities, regulatory agencies and Indigenous 
Communities. 
 
Comments 
If you have any questions or would like to be added to the project mailing list, please contact a Project Manager 
below. Comments are welcome throughout the duration of the project and will be considered and documented 
accordingly. 

Graham Giles 
Project Manager, Halton Region 
1151 Bronte Road 
Oakville, ON L6M 3L1 
905-825-6000, ext. 7093 
Graham.Giles@halton.ca 
 

Mark Zamojc, P. Eng. 
Consultant Project Manager, GM BluePlan 
Engineering Limited 
Royal Centre, Suite 402 - 3300 Highway No. 7 
Vaughan, ON L4K 4M3 
416-703-0667, ext. 7212 
mark.zamojc@gmblueplan.ca 

 
Information provided in response to this notice will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of 
the public record. 
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This notice first issued November 30, 2023. 

Study Area Map 
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